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07/10/2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to our first Stay and Play of the academic year. You will be able to 
join us and the children in celebrating Diwali and Harvest.  
   
We are holding this event on 24/10/2019. 
 
                      10.45-11.30am - for our AM children. 
                      2.30-3.15pm      - for our PM children. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Terrific for Two’s Team. 
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